
May 30th, 1923.

A.J.T. Taylor, Esq 
Toronto, Ont.

° »

Dear Mr. Taylor:-

I beg to acknowledge receipt of 
your letter of May 28th and thank you for copy 
of the announcement re Far Eorth Essay Competition,

The students have all separated 
for this year and I know of no way of bringing 
the matter to their attention other than through 
the press. At the beginning of next term I shal-1 
have reference made to it in the College Daily 
paper.

Yours faithfully,


